
If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755 
or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Wednesday, March 20, 2019 | 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
Village Design Art Gallery 

600 Breakers Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

Open House #1

Join us in reimagining Breakers Avenue between Riomar Street and Vistamar Street. 

Together, we will build an iconic street that not only provides mobility but is also safe, accessible, 
attractive, climate-resilient, and a sustainable public space. We look forward to your input on 
design elements including a shared use street, pedestrian lighting, and trees and landscape.

For more information visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/tamprojects or contact Catherine 
Prince, Mobility Project Manager, at 954-828-3794 or cprince@fortlauderdale.gov.
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